
 

MARCH 2022 

FAIRWAY VILLAS 

POA  

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Now that the threat of cold 

weather is almost over we plan on 

replacing the flowers and bushes 

at the front entrance and also 

flowers in front of office. 

 

If you see issues on sprinklers or  
streetlights out please let the    

office know so that it can be         

reported to the proper             

contractor. 

 

There is a light out on Linksman 

at back of property and the    

electrician will be here on 

Wednesday. 

 

Tom Ciha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome New Owners: 

 

Ashley Vogel—5980 Mashie  

John & Ginette Mace-5664 Mashie 

Closing soon 

Cannizzaro Family 

5912 Beaumont  -closing soon 
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• Welcome new owners 

• Painting 

• Leaf cleanup 
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FAIRWAY VILLAS NEWS 

The painting will begin on 

March 21st– the units that 

are to be     painted  have 

been inspected by the       

Architectural committee 

and some items need repairs 

before they are painted.  

Owners have been notified. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Deepest Sympathy goes 

to the Agganis Family on the 

passing of Demo. 

 

LEAF CLEANUP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be having a leaf 

clean starting March 14th.   



ILLUMINATION AT FAIRWAY VILLAS 

Page 2 FAIRWAY VILLAS NEWS 

                                   Don't forget to participate in the first Illumination Night at the                          

      Villas on Saturday, March 12th.   Rain date will be March 19th. 

 

We would also like to remind residents that if you can please use those candles that 

have battery powered.  Regular candles can possibly cause a hazard.  Keep an eye on 

the them. 

 

If you hang lanterns or not get out and meet your neighbors. 

 

5640 Mashie Circle 

North Port, FL  34287 

 

Phone: 941-426-7747 

Fax: 941-564-6775 

 

E-mail:  

mgrfairwayvillas@comcast.net 

 

Website:  

fairwayvillasnorthport.com 

        SIDEWALKS 

 

There are some sidewalk s that 

will be done shortly.   

           ROADS 

 

We do have approximately 4   areas 

that will have some road work done 
shortly     especially entrance to   

Niblick off Greenwood.  There is a 

major pot hole there where the        

garbage trucks are rutting out. 


